
Letter: Weather doesn’t stop
Bread & Broth
To the community,

A big thank you to all of the volunteers who braved snow
covered roads to help feed the vulnerable and hungry at Bread
& Broth’s Monday meal on Jan. 23. Being the biggest snow fall
in years, no one was really sure if the meal’s volunteers or
any dinner guests would be able to travel the roads to St.
Theresa’s Grace Hall. Amazingly, 65 dinner guests and most of
the scheduled volunteers attended the dinner.

Sponsoring the evening’s dinner was Kirkwood Mountain Resort.
Skier services crew members Jon Copeland, Anjie Goulding, Reba
Mourcio and Jamie Mullens formed the volunteer sponsor crew.

“It’s always a treat to come to volunteer here and support the
community,” said Copeland. “Bread & Broth does a fantastic job
and we are happy to help and support.  Our employees enjoy the
experience.”

Bread & Broth is very fortunate to have volunteers and sponsor
groups that are committed to helping the hungry even under
hazardous  conditions.  Walking  and  driving  through  barely
plowed streets to help at B&B’s Monday meal and making a
difference in another person’s life deserves a very special
thank you. So kudos to Kirkwood Mountain Resort and their
incredible Skier Services sponsor crew.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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